Jordan Township Board Meeting 
May 23, 2016

Meeting called to order 7:00 P.M.

Pledge of allegiance

Present: Tim Morris, Susan Meads, Donna Theibert, Philip Nemecek, Ray Borowiak

Motion by Borowiak to approve the Minutes of April 25 2016 Board Meeting Seconded by Nemecek and carried.

Treasurer’s report given.

Bills that have been payed was given and approved

Motion by Meads seconded by Nemecek to approve payment of the bills, carried. Morris let the board know that the work on Morris cemetery would be finished on the 24th of May and that there would be $3000.00 due on this.  
Jim Keller let the board know that his classes he needed would be free.

There was no report from the sheriff report
Leslie Meyers from the County spoke about a Hazard Mitigation Plan that the county put into place and asked the board to look at the plan and adopt a resolution to this for the township.  She left the packet for each board member to look at.  This will be discussed at the next meeting.

OLD BUSSINESS:

· Donna reported that the Quick Books has been updated.

· Clean Up day was a success.  Tim gave Donna a bill for $5600.00 to be paid to American Waste Tim reported that Robin Clark has the equipment to start cleaning his property.

· After discussion on roads Tim will get a price on repairing Williams and Sweet Roads.

NEW Business:

· Donna reported that a new contract with AT&T will make the bill at $45.00 +tax each month

· The Audit will be on June 2 at 9:00 A.M.

PUBLIC COMMENT: 
· Brian Meads reported that the ambulance authority ended the year in the black.  It needs a millage for .25 to pass to pay for new equipment.

ADJOURNED:  7:57 P.M.
Timothy Morris   Supervisor                                                                                           Donna Theibert Clerk
